
 

 

Courtesy Notice for Upcoming Public Meetings 
 

          

 
At their regularly scheduled meetings, the Fort Bragg City Council and the 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors will receive a Report of Findings 
for the Central Mendocino Coast Solid Waste Transfer Station Siting 
Study 

 
Fort Bragg City Council 
Monday, June 11th, 2007  

7:00 p.m. at 363 N. Main Street 
Fort Bragg Town Hall 

 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

Tuesday, June 12th, 2007 
10:00 a.m. at 363 N. Main Street 

Fort Bragg Town Hall 
The Board of Supervisors has tentatively scheduled receiving the report for the afternoon portion of the meeting. Agenda items 
generally occur sequentially, however, when circumstances warrant, the order of items may be changed at the discretion of the Chair. 
The Board of Supervisors 6/12/2007 Agenda will be posted on 6/07/2007 at:   www.co.mendocino.ca.us/bos 

 
The Report of Findings will be available for review at the following locations on June 6th: 
 

Mendocino County Department of Planning & Building Services 
790 S. Franklin Street 
  
City of Fort Bragg Community Development Department 
416 N. Franklin Street   (and on the Internet at: http://city.fortbragg.com) 

 
Fort Bragg Public Library 
Temporary Location: 
Veterans Hall Southeast corner of N. Harrison and E. Laurel Streets 

 
  Internet  -  http://city.fortbragg.com (Report to be posted by 5:00 p.m., June 4)  
  

For more information contact Fort Bragg City Planner Chris Carterette at (707) 961-2823 ext.107  
or Mendocino County Deputy Chief Executive Officer Paul Cayler at (707) 463-4441. 


